

ENGINEERING | SITE WORK | LAND SURVEYING

December 22, 2016

Planning Board 133 William Street - Room 303 New Bedford, MA 02740

RE: Special Permit Case# 41-16 – Watson Funeral Services, LLC 1325 Acushnet Avenue – New Bedford, MA

Dear Board Members,

The following letter is being sent to you on behalf of the Applicant formally asking to withdraw the application for a Special Permit for a reduction in the required off street parking spaces for the above referenced project. The Applicant is no longer seeking to purchase the property.

In closing, we want to thank you for your assistance in this matter. Please feel free to contact us if you should need any further information.

Very truly yours,

FARLAND CORP., INC.

Christopher K. Gilbert Christopher K. Gilbert, EIT

Project Manager

PLANNING DEC 22 2015 DEPARTMENT